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Baku Stock Exchange held an online meeting with media representatives. 

On July 15, 2021, the Baku Stock Exchange (BSE) held an online conference with media 

representatives. The first part of the two-part conference was a certificate training on capital markets, 

and the second part was the presentation of the BSE semi-annual report. The main purpose of the 

meeting is to increase the literacy of media representatives on BSE’s activities and local capital 

markets, and thus to achieve accurate and transparent information on capital markets to the public.  

 At the same time, the BSE presented its report for the first half of 2021. The report reflects the 

work done during the first 6 months, important events and trade indicators. At the end of the online 

meeting held in an interactive form, the questions of the media representatives were answered by the 

representatives of the Baku Stock Exchange. 

 


